
Friday, March 24, 2023 

 
Warm greetings from the admin team of the new “Broad Street PP-8” school (the permanent name will be 

decided upon this spring). We are very excited and look forward to welcoming you to our new school. 
 

 

Please allow us to introduce ourselves. 

 
Susan Casey- Principal 

I am originally from Tillsonburg, Ontario (a small town near London). I came East to go to 

university at UNB and I never left.  A strong aspect of my educational philosophy is that I 

believe that school should be a welcoming place for all- students, staff and families. I am a 

strong believer in introducing students to new experiences and challenges. Most 

importantly, I believe that ALL students can learn, and ALL students bring something 

unique, that is purely them, to the school community.  I am looking forward to building 

relationships with each of you.  
 

 

Phillip MacEachern- Vice Principal 

I’m very excited to be part of the Broad Street PP-8 team and look forward to the journey 

ahead. I grew up in Cape Breton and this is where my love for learning began. As an 

educator, I have always had an interest in knowledge acquisition, retention, recovery, and 

transfer. Through my career, I have spent several years building online learning programs 

for companies all over the globe and teaching in the private trade school sector. After 

having children of my own, I returned to my roots in the public school system. I have a 

desire to support and advocate for all students in their learning environments. I believe that all students 

can be successful when we meet them where they are and provide them with the right tools to support 

their individual learning.   
                               

Courtney Smith- Vice Principal  

I grew up in Hammonds Plains, Nova Scotia and I’m excited to be a part of a school so 

close to home. I have a background in technology integration, and I love seeing the 

innovative ways that students can incorporate technology into their learning. It is always 

enjoyable to see students take on new challenges and feel successful about what they have 

accomplished. I am looking forward to meeting all the students and families of this school 

and working together to achieve great things! 

 

We realize that with a new school comes change and that with change, comes many questions. We want 

you to know that we are committed to making this transition as smooth as possible and we will support 

you as we move towards the 2023-2024 school year.   

 

We are in the process of creating a communication plan so that families and students may have an 

opportunity to communicate with our team.  Stay tuned for an email sharing our “Frequently Asked 

Questions” coming to your inbox soon!    

 

 

Please know that we are here to partner with you and your child on their educational journey!  

 

All the best, 

 

Susan Casey, Phillip MacEachern, and Courtney Smith  


